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Dear Colleagues


GP DATA COLLECTION
It is recognised that, going into winter, the challenge this year will likely be not only from COVID, but also the many other winter illnesses which will come to us, as well as managing those who will continue to need general practice support.  It is unlikely that the current backlogs in secondary care will have been resolved by this time.

This will all make for a difficult winter for general practice. As SGPC identified, it is vital we are aware of this workload and can therefore adjust public messaging, system processes, ensure NHSGG&C and the public are sighted on difficulties, and forewarn the wider NHS if demand starts to change significantly. 

Given this, from October 2021 to March 2022, we would like to obtain data from as many Practices as possible.  This is to assess the total overall patient demand each week as well as the available workforce. This will be captured using the existing National survey, details of which can be accessed here.
There are already some practices who regularly submit data for their own use. The most efficient administration person in these practices takes about 30 minutes to complete a data return each week.  We have secured funding for mid-grade administration & clerical worker to do so allowing for 45 mins per week and payment to Practices will be £85 per month.

It is recognised the value of these data, not only for GG&C but nationally.  The data can provide an early warning that activity levels are rising in primary care allows secondary care and ED to prepare; and provides times for local and national comms to the public about how best they interact with the health service, and what service they might expect.

We plan to aggregate the results of the data submitted and share across Primary Care, with the GP Sub, yourselves and with national colleagues in order to help truly capture the pressures GP Practices are facing.  Practices can also obtain their own data on Primary Care Indicators Dashboard here.  Practices that agree to participate in the survey will be consenting to GGC having sight of their data in order that analysis can be carried out however individual practice data will not be shared. 
I appreciate it is a tight timescale, but in order to start the 1st week of October, can you please consider participating in this weekly data capture and if willing to do so email GMS.ContractTeam@ggc.scot.nhs.uk to register your interest by Tuesday 28th September 2021.
Yours sincerely
Liz Gillan

GMS Contract Manager
Primary Care Support
GMS Contract Manager Tel: 0141 211 0212 E Mail: Elizabeth.gillan@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
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